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web a famine is a widespread
scarcity of food caused by
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natural disasters crop failure
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economic catastrophe or
government policies this
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starvation epidemic and
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inhabited continent in
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the tentative doctrine of his
regime 26 out of the original
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jefe nacional national chief of
the new fet falange española
tradicionalista traditionalist
spanish phalanx with a
secretary political junta and
national council to be named
subsequently by himself
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web democratization or
democratisation is the
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political regime including
substantive political changes
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transition from an
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authoritarian political system
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transition from a semi
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theories and movements
associated with the
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analytical framework outlining
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